
Zambia Bulletin Volume 6: 2016 in
Review

IPA Zambia is pleased to share with you its final bulletin of the year: "2016 in Review." This
bulletin highlights ten of IPA Zambia's research projects, including updates from projects
included in the previous bulletin as well as new contributions. We hope you enjoy this look at
the high-quality evidence we've generated this past year, and we look forward to continuing
this work with you in the year ahead.
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